PLANTING FIELDS FOUNDATION
OYSTER BAY, NEW YORK

January 25, 1966

Mr, and Mrs. Albert G. Joyce
40O Beach Tree Lane
Pelham, New York

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Joyce:

In the absence of Mr. Wm. Rogers Coe for an
extended period, I have pleasure in-acknowledging re-
celpt for your records of and thanking you for both your
letter to him, as President of the Foundation, dated
December 10, 1965, and- the Salisbury portrait of his
father, the late William Robertson Coe, which you have
thoughtfully and generously given to the Foundation.

We have, as you know, hung the portrait over
the fireplace in the entrace to Coe Hall at Planting
Fields where it will serve as a visual reminder of
Mr. Coe and his magnificent gift to the people of this
State.

Sincerely yours,
'

Cors bt

Edward K. Bachman
Secretary
Planting Fields Foundation
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